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Doesn’t time fly, this is now the 8th newsletter from the project team and we are now in the last stages of our project.  We wish to thank you all for your ongoing support to date and look forward to working with you again,  in this , our last  year. 


If you would like more information or wish to contact us please call: 0141 314 4424 or email:


� HYPERLINK "mailto:macmillan.facilitators@ggc.scot.nhs.uk" ��macmillan.facilitators@ggc.scot.nhs.uk�





Our early work led to the creation of ‘About Me and My Care’ (a resource pack to support patients and carers co- ordinate their care), the Palliative Care Training Calendar (a calendar to assist staff to find and access palliative care training) and the Electronic Concerns Checklist Resource (a resource for both healthcare professionals and patients to find support and information following an assessment using the person centred concerns checklist).  There is an A4 booklet which accompanies the poster highlighting more information on each of these aspects of our work and we will bring you further news regarding our project as it reaches its conclusion in the next 6 months. As always for more information on any aspect of the project please contact the team on 0141 314 4424.

















Renfrewshire Palliative Care Project Team





Project Update


As mentioned on our 6th newsletter we have been working with 3 Renfrewshire GP practices and the MDTs, testing the use of a person centred emphasis and tools within a “standard response” for patients identified as having new or changing palliative care needs.  We tested this approach as part of existing Gold Standards Framework Scotland.  The pilot started in March and was due to run until September/October 2016. 


Unfortunately the project team, with the agreement of the steering group made the decision to stop the pilot in August as we were not seeing evidence of the outcomes we had hoped for.





Despite positive feedback and a sense that this was a “good thing to do but time consuming” the standard response was not becoming part of business as usual.  Following the review of data, and open and honest communication with the 3 GP practices, members of the MDT agreed “we are not seeing outcomes”, “assessments and care planning too time consuming for GPs”, “we already assess and care plan holistically”, “good to do but time consuming” therefore, we decided to stop. There was no evidence of this becoming part of routine practice for all patients with new or changing palliative care needs, and it did not feel that this was likely to change with the current approach. 


The steering group supported the decision to stop. At this time it was also agreed that a meeting be convened ensuring broad representation of health and social care services (primary care and acute) and third sector to consider how to move forward. 


Next Steps


The meeting took place on the 19th August 2016 the group reviewed the work to date and agreed a plan for a way forward within the projects existing time frame. Details of the new approach, being tested from September 16 (WISeR palliative care) will be in our next (and final () Newsletter, for more information contact Susanne Gray (0141 314 4424, � HYPERLINK "mailto:Susanne.Gray@ggc.scot.nhs,uk" �Susanne.Gray@ggc.scot.nhs,uk�

















Poster Success!


The Renfrewshire Macmillan palliative care project team came an impressive 3rd out of 36 in the poster presentations competition at this year’s Scottish Partnership for Palliative Care national conference on the 22nd September in Edinburgh. The poster showcases the work carried out by the project team from January 2014 – March 2016 and highlights the evolution of the project from its infancy through to present day.  The team used visual techniques to describe the development of the initial concept and how this was influenced by our engagement with both the general public and health and social care professionals.  The findings from this engagement are summarised and displayed within the poster.





If you have any suggestions for Tea and Topic please let the team know. These sessions have been very successful, you are all evaluating very highly therefore we are able to carry this into 2017. Thanks for all your support!


Contact us on 0141 314 4424 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:macmillan.facilitators@ggc.scot.nhs.uk" ��macmillan.facilitators@ggc.scot.nhs.uk�
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